Yoxall Health Centre: newsletter for April/May

The latest newsletter from Yoxall Health Centre is now available, with
copies being left at the Village Hall, All Saints Church and The Royal
Oak:

Our pharmacist Fran has left the practice after many years. Her
replacement is Mr Ali who will need a little time to settle in, as he gets
to know us all.

The practice has now also welcomed Dr Khalid Hassan who will join
the doctors’ team, which brings us virtually up to full strength. We are
now awaiting the final acceptance of someone to make up the
nursing team.

The practice continues to offer face-to-face appointments as part of
our efforts to improve the “GP experience”.

Steve Browne
KB Parish Council



